
 

13th October 2022 

RE: Robinwood visit 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for the quick response to the letter about the Robinwood residential that will take place 

22nd May 2023 – 24th May 2023. Thanks to the overwhelming positive response in favour of this 

residential, we have been able to hold the booking for us. From previous experiences, this has 

proven to be an unforgettable experience for all children (and staff!) involved. 

The next steps are to get deposits in so that we can change from a provisional booking to a 

confirmation. As such, we ask you to make a £25 deposit payment by the morning of Tuesday 18th 

October ( School Money will be set up to accommodate this). We appreciate that this is a fairly 

quick time-scale for the deposit however it ensures that we can retain the discounted rate if we do. 

In the coming weeks, I will also be sending out an example of the meals that will provided by 

Robinwood (I have to say that from past trips, the food has always been very good and plenty of it). 

We are currently finalising the coach for this trip and as soon as this is confirmed we will be able to 

confirm the final cost. In addition to this, you can still also find other information on the Robinwood 

website: www.robinwood.co.uk. 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

Mr Charlton 

Deputy Headteacher & Year 5/6 Teacher 

http://www.robinwood.co.uk/

